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Inves0ng in Africa’s  

church leaders &  

Enabling believers to  

read God’s Word 

...to bring in the harvest 

In Zambia! 

  

John & Dawn with our 

Speed the Light Land 

Cruiser on a ferry.  

We are crossing the 

Zambezi River on our 

way to a Southern Africa  

Assemblies of God 

mee0ng in Johannes-

burg. The car is now 11 

years old but is s0ll in pre�y good shape. Thanks to the youth 

of the Northern Missouri District for helping refurbish it! 

Handover of Mumbwa 

Tabernacle. Rev. 

Munene, one of John’s 

Global University stu-

dents, has recently 

planted a church in 

Mumbwa. Thanks to the 

Mississippi District and 

Rev. McGlawn’s efforts, 

we were able to bless the new church with a tabernacle. John 

is here speaking to those gathered for the handover service. 

Teaching pastors and 

church leaders. Over the 

past few months John 

has team taught two 

courses at the Ministry 

Training Center with 

fellow missionary 

Charles McMillen.  He 

has really enjoyed being 

back in the classroom! And it has been great renewing rela0on-

ships with these precious servants of God!  

Dawn has held 

four adult literacy 

workshops to train 

teachers how to 

pass on the giA of 

reading to        

Zambians who 

need help in this 

area. The primary 

goal of this outreach is to enable people to read the Word of 

God for themselves. 

John’s trip back to 

Zimbabwe. In May 

John went to a 

General Council 

mee0ng in Zimba-

bwe. He was asked 

to preach for a  

special Sunday  

service. Here he is 

speaking to  Rev. Chimsoro and  Rev. Kachikopa who served as 

Gen. Superintendents during our years there, from 1988 to 

2002. There are now 100 churches in Zimbabwe! 

Thanks for your faithful support that made all this possible! 

Our missionary 

team. We have 

been holding  

mee0ngs as we 

seek to re-evaluate 

what we are seek-

ing to accomplish 

in Zambia. Lance & 

Mindy Hines joined 

us for the mee0ng in April. John is s0ll serving as the team 

leader. 

Summer 2015 


